
 

 

 
P.B.Siddhrartha College of Arts & Science::Department of Computer Science 

 Mini Project training to UG Computer Science Students using Full Stack Technologies 
in Collaboration with   Blackbucks Engineering Pvt.Ltd., Hyderabad,    

 25th May 2022 to 8th June 2022 (15 Days)  

 
 The Department of Computer Science in association with Blackbucks Engineering Pvt.Ltd., 

Hyderabad offered Mini Project Traing from 25th May 2022 to 8th May 2022 (15 Days) in the college 
premises. Students have successfully completed their mini projects after training using Full Stack 
Technologies. 

 Outcome:  Student gained real time experience as they were trained by experts from the industry. 
 Technologies Trained: HTML, CSS,  Java Script, Bootstrap, Php, Xampp, SQL, MySQL Servers, Java 

Firebase Database. 
 

Number of students Benefitted: 190                         
Number of Projects Completed:  48 
 

 
Event coordinator: Mr. Kavuri Sridhar, Assistant Professor & Inchage, UG Computer Science  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trainers 

1.K.R.L Narasimha, Senior Technical Trainer, Blackbucks Engineering Pvt.Ltd., Hyderabad. 
Mobile: 8317662739    Email: kanumuri.narasimha@gmail.com 

2.Mohamed Nawfal, Technical Trainer,  Blackbucks Engineering Pvt.Ltd., Hyderabad. 
Mobile: 8508044767    Email: ag.nawfal619@gmail.com 


